
1st May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I wrote a little cryptic clue in my Friday Flyer in week one of this term, about an idea I had in
mind that was probably one of my most ‘creative’ yet. Well I am very excited to now share
that information with you.

We have managed to secure exclusive use of Belsay Hall and Gardens for a one night
school camp out! This event will be held on Friday 5th July and the aim of the event is to
bring the school community together for a fun night of laughter, play and memories!

The plan would be that if you want to take part in this event you bring a tent to pitch around
5.30pm on the Friday night and then we have full access to the site, especially the new play
areas, leaving the site by 10am the next day before the public can arrive. Imagine the game
of hide and seek we could play!

Although we are organising this, it is parents and carers who are responsible for their
children throughout the event and we would need to stick to a plan around timings but I have
no doubt this will be an awful lot of fun, plus an event that has not been done before!

The cost of the event will be £10 per head and for this price you will not only have access to
the site but also be provided with a Burger or Sausage at the evening BBQ, Breakfast
Sandwich the following day with a choice of tea, coffee or juice.



If you would like to get involved in this adventure then please complete the form so that we
can start to plan for numbers. If we then receive a strong enough response, which I am sure
we will, we can set up the payment system.

I really do hope that you can join us and as always if you have any questions please do not
hesitate to contact me. I can guarantee no other school in the Trust will be offering an event
like this!

As always, thank you for supporting my crazy ideas.

Kind regards,

Mr Shaw
Headteacher


